1.9.17

Dear Sir or Madam,

| am writing today to strongly object to the proposed development aimed at
the area around Warrington Sports club.

With the expected house building around Stretton/Appleton | feel that this is a
step too far. Green and open space can never be replaced. The area around
Walton Gardens has been one of beauty and recreation for the residents of
Warrington for decades and political drive by our very own councillors should
uphold and not deprive tye people of Warrington of that aspect of living in this
town.

Already the infra structure of roads etc. not to mention the strain on the local
NHS (already pushed to becoming a disgrace for us all) would be compounded
by more houses and | trust that the planning committee will turn such a
project down.

Yours fait






